BRENTWOOD B.C.
15 FEB 2016

Recsived
23" February 2016
Dear Sir/ Madam
I am writing to you regarding my concerns over the draft plans for
Ingatestone and the surrounding area.

Myhusbandandlmovedtolngatwtone47yeasagowhenitwasa
Village whichwasoneofthereasonswechosetolive here. We have
watched it change over the years, with several of the old houses
knocked down and new houses squeezed on to the plots.

ing and eventually joining — up with Chelmsford, which is
something I and my husband do not want to see.
My husband and I strongly object to the draft plans for Ingatestone.
We do not need and certainly cannot accommodate any more
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